
John Overend Memorial Stages Rally/Melbourne Junior Rally 
 
We have now enabled electronic signing-on in the on-line entries system. 
 
If you have provided all the required information you can now sign-on for the rally. Please be 
aware that if any information on the entry form is changed after signing-on, this will invalidate the 
signing-on and you will have to sign on again. Please try to ensure that all the information is 
present and correct before signing-on. 
 
Seeding Information 
If you have not yet provided seeding information, please do so. 
 
Electronic documents 
If you have not yet uploaded all the required documents (photos of front and back of competition 
licences, photo of club cards, and photos of any relevant championship registration cards) please 
do so. 
 
Competitors' Briefing 
We intend to hold competitors briefings by Zoom webinars on the evenings of Thursday 16th June 
and Friday 17th June. You only need to attend one of these sessions, but both crew members 
must attend a competitors' briefing.  
 
Please keep one of these evenings free to attend the briefing.  
 
The Zoom invitation will be sent out with Final Instructions. 
 
8th June 2022 


